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Final decisions of our section 30R reviews will be published on 12 December 2019 
 
Mōrena 
 
We had previously indicated our intention to finalise and publish our section 30R reviews of the 
copper standard terms determinations (STDs) on 9 December 2019, with an effective date of 
15 December 2019. 
 
We can now confirm we will publish the reviews on the morning of 12 December 2019, and will 
retain the same effective date of 15 December 2019. 
 
The STDs will also include the updated prices as part of the 2019/20 annual price adjustments, which 
also have an effective date of 15 December 2019. 
The updated prices are currently available at the price adjustments page of our website in table form 
(Attachment A – Approved STD price adjustments) 
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